
Submitter: Amber Barnes  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure: HB2006 

I strongly oppose this bill. I am a 20 year old women and this bill would take away my 

right to protect myself with a firearm. I am of small stature and if attacked no matter 

what training I have with my hands there is little I could do to defend my life. Carrying 

a firearm allows me the ability to defend myself and possibly save my life. At 18 we 

are considered mature and responsible enough to vote, start a career, live on our 

own, get married, and join the military, we should be considered responsible enough 

to own a firearm.  


